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3rd March 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

There are many exhilarating events coming up this term. Please find them below: 
 

World Book Day was held today. We invited all staff and pupils to dress as their favourite book characters. 
We held assemblies in KS2 and KS3 that dived into many of the children’s favourite book characters. I am 
excited to share the pictures with you in next week’s letter and on the website. 

 

 
 

 
 
For ‘Living Eggs,’ our paddle of ducks will be in school on Monday March 6th. 

We are also excited for Red Nose Day which will be back on the Friday March 17th. 

 
Coffee Mornings 
It was good to meet KS2 parents on Wednesday. The next coffee morning is on Wednesday March 8th for 
KS3 families at 9:15 am. 
 
Dance Showcase 
As we have done each Spring, you will be invited to a dance lesson with your child in the final week of this 
half term. You will be able to see what happens in the dance class, join in the fun and learn how it supports 
your child's development. More details will follow with times and dates. 
 
Sensory Sundays 
Sensory Sundays is being held at West Norwood library and Picture House. Please be reminded that you 
can book a free session here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sensory-sundays-nas-lambeth-registration-528296658527 

The sessions include movement therapy, sensory arts and crafts and more. 
 
Climate Day 
Southwark Climate Day is on March 11th, 2023. access free repairs, advice and inspiring talks at London 
Southbank University, in Elephant and Castle, you can book free tickets here: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/southwark-climate-day-tickets-522515888087 
 
Online Safety Update 
Online games can be a great way for children and young people to keep busy and stay in touch with friends 
and family, but it’s important that they play safely. Please use the link below for some wonderful advice on 
how to keep your child safe if they play games online. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-games/ 
 
 
Have a restful weekend. 
 
Best wishes,  

 
Ricardo Hylton 

Head of School 
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